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Save the date! 

It is our pleasure and 

privilege to announce

the Webinar for

Biological grafts for

reconstruction of the 

lower extremity. 

Biological replacement is widely recommended in septic circumstances or situations 

of high probability of infection whenever autologous material is not available.  

Speakers will be carefully selected to report experiences with different biologic 

replacement strategies in these vulnerable patients. Together we aim to encourage 

national and international collaboration and coordination of clinical studies. 

All participants are welcome to contribute to our joined efforts. 

Submissions of abstracts will be accepted until April 10th 2021 at 

vascular_surgery@meduniwien.ac.at. 

We are looking forward to meeting you online! 
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